
a) Proclamation issued by Supervisor De Serpa and Supervisor Hernandez honoring
Mark Sambrailo as the recipient of the 20025 Al Smith Friend of Agriculture Award
b) Proclamation issued by Chair Hernandez honoring Paul Garcia
c)  Proclamation  issued  by  Chair  Hernandez  recognizing  National  Child  Abuse
Prevention Awareness Month
d) Proclamation issued by Chair Hernandez recognizing National Public Health Week
e) Letter of Avelene Celinski conveying her concerns relative to Los Gatos Mountain
Roads
f) Letter of David Faulkner conveying his concerns relative to the Trump Administration
g) Letter of Diana Dean conveying her concerns relative to cannabis lounges
h) Letter of Garrett Philipp conveying his concerns relative to taxpayer dollars
i) Letter of John Colby conveying his concerns relative to emergency housing
j)  Letter  of  John Franco conveying his concerns relative to a complaint  against  the
Santa Cruz County Social Services Director Randy Morris
k) Letter of John Warshaw conveying his concerns relative to leaf blowers
l) Letter of Jonathan Wittwer conveying his opposition to AB 518
m) Letter of Katrina Ct. conveying her concerns relative to Workbench Project Live Oak
n) Letter of Keith McHenry conveying his concerns relative to the Moss Landing Fire
o) Letter of Lisa Laursen conveying her concerns relative to a complaint against the
Santa Cruz County Social Services Director Randy Morris
p) Letter of Melissa Schilling conveying her concerns relative to a complaint against the
Santa Cruz County Social Services Director Randy Morris
q) Letter of Michelle Ann conveying her concerns relative to lithium battery facilities
r) Letter of Mike Reis conveying his concerns relative to the 841 Capitola Road Project
s) Letter of Richard Gallo conveying his concerns relative to mental health
t) Letter of Rita Law conveying her concerns relative to cannabis consumption
u) Letter of Roque Tomatis conveying their concerns relative to a complaint against the
Santa Cruz County Social Services Director Randy Morris
v)  Letter  of  Sara  Russell  conveying  her  appreciation  for  banning  gas-powered  leaf
blowers
w) Letter of Steve Miller conveying his concerns relative to Highway 17 safety
x) Letter of Suzanne Teixeira conveying her concerns relative to affordable housing
y) Letter of Talya Lutzker conveying her concerns relative to a complaint against the
Santa Cruz County Social Services Director Randy Morris
 


